
Site Based Management Committee 

October 26, 2015 

Present: 

Admin:   James Murray, Sharon Lasher 

PTA:   Maria Gustafson, Karen Greiss,  

Student Govt: Sam Iryami, VP, Executive Board;  Jamie Simon, President, Class of 2016; Tara Stark, President-Class of 

2017; Kevin Lynch, Class of 2018 

Clerical: Patricia Owens 

Teachers: Denise Siele, Scott Lieberman, Donna Jahn, Vanessa Jackson 

Custodial: Barry Baylis  

 

Mr. Murray welcomed everyone to the meeting and asked everyone to look at the minutes. There were no questions or 

concerns and the minutes were approved. 
 

Jamie Simon inquired about the SUPA Calculus and the weighting of the grades. Mr. Murray clarified the 

recommendations to the BOE and explained they have not yet made their decision. She also mentioned that the seniors 

are in the process of collecting nominations for the senior superlatives.  Ms. Lasher reminded her that all candidates 

must give their approval prior to their names being released.  She also sated the seniors will be ordering baseball shirts. 
 

Kevin Lynch said the sophomores have no concerns at this time. They feel as though they are behind in their fundraising 

efforts and will try to make it up with it by hosting a Kam Jam tournament in the spring.   
 

Tara Stark shared that the junior class is selling ¼ zip sweatshirts and lanyards as a fundraiser in the next few months.  

She also said they are looking at venues for the 2017 senior prom. They are considering Floral Park Terrace and are still 

visiting others.  
 

Sam said the executive board will be amending the current SG constitution. They are focusing on changing the election 

process to give more students a chance to participate. He also mentioned that SG is looking to hold a food drive for a 

Long Island school in need.  We talked about the “stuff a bus” initiative and will get more information on that. Mr. 

Murray was happy to hear about a potential change in the election process and commended Sam on spearheading this 

effort.  
 

Mrs. Gustafson mentioned the overall disappointment with Lifetouch Photography.  Ms. Lasher said she was 

investigating other companies and would finalize that after all yearbook pictures were complete for this year.  
  
The clericals, teachers, and custodians had no concerns at this time.  
 

Sam asked why the boys bathrooms are locked after 1:45pm. Mr. Murray explained it was to prevent vandalism and it is 

both boys and girls restrooms that are locked at the end of the academic day.  
 

Mr. Murray explained the difficulty we are having in getting SING advisors.  He let the committee know that parents will 

be interviewed after Central Administration give their approval.  In the event SING doe not run, part of the show can be 

incorporated in Battle and Senior Show.    
 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:16pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

 

Sharon Lasher 


